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Water and Sewer Payments 

May was very busy collecting water and sewer payments.  Total bills: 1740 of which 271 were 

emailed (new service from Bolton Point).  Bills paid by credit cards and e-checks: 253 

 

New York State Association of Tax Receivers & Collectors 

Debbie and Jessie attended the conference in Ithaca, NY, June 13 and 14, 2022.   

Attended informative classes pertaining to Tax Collection.  Association of Towns is always 

outstanding. Jay Franklin, Director of Assessment, Tompkins County did an excellent 

presentation on assessments.  Other speakers presented interesting information regarding 

“sharpen your memory” and “latest banking fraud schemes”. 

Real Property Tax Law §920 states: New York State Law provides that the Tax Receiver cannot 

waive penalties on real estate taxes after the due date for any reason. 

Huge thanks to Shelby for taking care of the office while we were at the conference. 

Website 

If anyone has trouble finding our documents on the new website, please contact us: 

607-533-4142 or jhall@lansingtown.com. 


